Windsor 500 Ouellette Avenue Postal Zone N9A 1B3 Telephone: 256-8278

November 1-2-3 - Terrace Bay Curling Club 'Open Wine & Cheese Mixed Bonspiel' - Mixed entries from Terrace Bay, Schreiber and Rossport are invited.

HOSPITAL BOARD PUBLIC RELATIONS

A letter has been sent out to all the Organizations of Rossport, Schreiber and Terrace Bay, to offer the attendance of a member of the Public Relations committee at a meeting convenient to them. The purpose of this is to bring all the members in attendance up to date, regarding plans for the future construction of our new Hospital.

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

Born to Mr. and Mrs. Rod Larson of Terrace Bay a daughter, Rhonda Margaret Marie, on Wednesday, October 2nd in Thunder Bay.

Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Roy Larson and Mrs. and Mrs. Len Pineault.

-come visitor at their meeting on Wednesday, October 2nd. Miss Elizabeth (Liz)

BROWNIE NEWS

ies of the Ist Terrace

Bay Pack had a most wel

Recently the Brown-

Dobush and her dog Sovereign Sundowner (Jory) a rough coat collie, were invited for a "Me and my Pet"

night.

Liz gave the most interesting evening programme for the Brownies. She talked on the care and training of a dog, and the Brownies were taught how to groom and feed their dogs properly, and the necessity of good regular exercise. A question and answer period followed. Eight girls are going to try for their "Pet Keeper" badge.

Liz and Jory kept everyone enthralled with their combined skill in the training section, and it was

obvious that Jory also enjoyed every minute of it no matter how much talk or disturbance there was from the audience, he never wavered from the commands received. Sabina Burhmann on behalf of the Pack thanked Liz for her very interesting and informative evening.

For the next few months the Leaders, girls and their parents will work together on the work for the "Pet Keepers" badge, and in the Spring Liz will be the Tester for them.

Following is a message from the Brownie Leaders of Terrace Bay: The Brownie leaders wish to apologize for the misunderstanding which arose during regristration and are sorry for the delay in notifying mothers as to which day their daughter should attend. As almost all girls registered for Wednesday, it was necessary to divide them into two groups. This was done as fairly as possible taking into consideration age, if there was an older sister in the Pack, also if another Brownie lived close by with whom she could walk to meetings. We hope this satisfies everyone.